
 

 

 

Parent/Carer Coffee Mornings 
 

Come along to one of our Coffee Mornings to develop a support 

network for SEND parents and carers which provides a safe 

space to: 
  

• Discuss challenges  

• Share positive experiences 

• Gain peer support 

• Access information 
 

What better way to do this than with 

a cuppa and a biscuit! 

 

There is no need to book and  

children are welcome– just turn 

up at one of our upcoming sessions 

from 09:30-11:30:  
 

• Tuesday 6th August 

• Tuesday 3rd September 

• Tuesday 1st October 

• Tuesday 5th November 

• Tuesday 3rd December  
 
For more information about the pop-up 

pods,  

please contact The 0-25 SEND Team: 

01482 394000 (option 6) or 

0-25.enquiries@eastriding.gov.uk  
 

www.eastridinglocaloffer.org.uk  
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Driffield, The Exchange Hub, The 

Old Salesroom off Exchange Street, 

Opposite The Bell Hotel Car Park, 

YO25 6AW 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is open to all SEND 

parents/carers – no EHCP or 

diagnosis needed. 

Thanks to Love Driffield for hosting this 

event. 

Limited parking at the venue via Exchange Street 

with free parking also available at the Driffield 

Cattle Market. Accessible entrance to the rear 

(knock or call). 

Children and Young People are welcome to 

attend with parent/carer supervision. 

Refreshments and Play available. 
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